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Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

In order to ensure your children’s safety we will implement one way drop off during arrival and
dismissal beginning Monday, September 17th. We will not have two way traffic on Ternes. All
traffic will be redirected in order to keep the traffic flow moving.

As a reminder, when dropping off your child, please move up to the furthest point for drop/pick
up. There is to be no standing. All locations outside of the school are drop off only. Please do
not wait for your child to go into school. We have been working closely with the Dearborn Police
Department to ensure that all students are safe when arriving and being dismissed from school.
Thank you for your patience and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Rima Hassan
Principal

Woodworth Middle School

4951 Temes Street
Dearborn, MI 48126
Phone: (313) 827-7100
Fax: (313) 827-7105
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Hubbard Drive ~ One Way Only
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